
  

 

 

 

December 4, 2021 

 

Dear Bethlehem Community,  

Since March 2020, Bethlehem Lutheran Church has operated out of care and concern for the most vulnerable in our 

community in determining how we gather as a congregation. As you have likely heard, Monroe County is currently an 

area of high community transmission for Covid-19. We are aware of a number of known Covid cases within the 

Bethlehem community and we have been notified that one person who attended worship on Sunday, November 28, 

has tested positive for the coronavirus.  

Because of the ongoing danger of this virus, we encourage all people who are eligible to get vaccinated and obtain 

boosters, as needed. We continue to ask people to wear masks when moving through the Bethlehem facility and 

require them in worship gatherings and other high-risk activities, like musical rehearsals. We continue to prohibit 

sharing food indoors at church.  

As an expression of care for others in the Bethlehem community, we ask you to refrain from attending in-person 

events if you are sick or have symptoms related to Covid. We continue to offer the opportunity to participate in 

worship through a livestream each Sunday morning. Worship services are aired at 8:55 am on Sunday morning on 

Facebook, YouTube and through our Bethlehem website (www.blcfairport.org).  

 

In Christ’s Peace –  

                                             

Rick Walker  The Rev. Amy Walter-Peterson  The Rev. Abigail Zang Hoffman 

Council President Pastor Pastor 

 

http://www.blcfairport.org/

